
The search is underway! 
We’re on the search for the  

oldest living FFA member in 

Georgia!  

Special recognition will take 

place at the 89th State FFA  

Convention during the             

Smith-Hughes Act 100th         

Anniversary Celebration                          

on April 29, 2017.  

 

For inquiries, please             

contact the foundation         

office at 478-289-2555 or 

kjones@gaaged.org 


